
Fort Erie Official Plan Review 
Official Plan Review Public Open House 
The Town of Fort Erie is hosting a Public Open House to provide our community with the opportunity to 
review and learn more about the draft updated Official Plan. The Town’s updated Official Plan considers 
the feedback received from the community. 

 

Where? Fort Erie Town Hall, 1 Municipal Centre Drive 

When? February 20, 2025, from 5:00pm – 7:00pm 

What? An introductory presentation will be delivered providing an update on the Project, followed by a 
drop-in style event with opportunities to discuss the draft policies in the updated Official Plan with 
members of the Project Team. As this is an in-person drop-in event, no registration is 
required to participate. 

If you are unable to attend the in-person open house, learn more at 
letstalk.forterie.ca/official-plan-review-and-update 

For more information or if you have any questions, please contact 
opreview@forterie.ca. 

 
 

Project Overview 
The Town of Fort Erie is reviewing and updating its Official Plan. An Official Plan is a strategic land use 
planning policy document that addresses a range of topics, including housing, employment, agriculture, 
natural heritage, and economic development, among others. 

The updated Official Plan will synthesize a range of recent and ongoing inputs into a new planning 
vision and guidance tool for the Town and will integrate and align ongoing and completed master plans 
and policies where appropriate. Furthermore, it will also address the current and future changes in 
provincial policy and legislation, to guide future growth and development, and address emerging 
opportunities and issues in the Town. 
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